
Dear Parents / Carers,
It has certainly been a busy week that has been filled with sports and fun!  The children
were wonderful with sportsmanship and were excitedly cheering each other on, which was
lovely to see and hear.  Sports day is a chance for all of our school values for success to be
used and this was certainly seen.  The kindness of support for our teams and competitors.
The respect shown by celebrating the winners, even if it was not ourselves.  The resilience of
perhaps not winning, but giving it a go anyway and the perseverance to keep going when
the race, or event, may be a challenge for us.  The children certainly showed our values and
made us all very proud!
Not only was it an exciting week of sports, we also had a visit from Playground Proms.
What an entertaining concert that was!  We welcomed four very talented musicians to join
us for the most amazing and amusing string performance.  The double bass player certainly
entertained us and it was wonderful to be able to see such talented musicians live!
I must thank all of the staff that have organised these wonderful events and made them all
happen. The children really do get the most wonderful experiences and opportunities.
Thank you also must be said to all the friends and family who came along to support the
children on sports days.  It was such a lovely atmosphere.
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,
Mrs S Hall



W/C 1st July
Monday 1st July
Year 4 Eco workshop at Emmanuel Church
Tuesday 2nd July
SEND and EMP Coffee morning (9am start)  & 5RH
Ron Dearing (rescheduled school trip from
30.4.2024) & Year 3 School Trip  - Sewerby Hall &
Gardens
W/C 8th July
Monday 8th July
Year 1 & Year 2 - Little Big Sing at Bridlington Spa &
Nursery Sports Activity Stay & Play (2.15pm-3pm)
Tuesday 9th July
Years 3,4,5 & 6  - Big Sing at Bridlington Spa
Wednesday 10th July
School Summer Fair (3.30pm - 5pm)
W/C 15th July
Monday 15th July
Year 6 Leavers Performance (2pm start)
Tuesday 16th July
Year 6 Beach Trip
Wednesday 17th July
Reception My first year Celebration Assembly
(2.30pm start)
Thursday 18th July
KS1 Awards Assembly (2.30pm start) & Year 6 Bush
Craft Treat Day & Year 6 Leavers Disco (5.30pm -
7pm)
Friday 19th July
Whole School Picnic (permission slips to be
returned before 28/06/24)
Year 6 Parents Leavers Assembly  (2pm start).
School closes for the Summer Holidays, school re-
opens on Wednesday 4th September 2024.

Please ensure you check our dates in the newsletter
each week and use our website to find out

information about our curriculum and learning for
your child.  We have a whole host of videos and
information for you to access about your child's
learning and our past and future school events.









Attendance Champions!
These children achieved 100% attendance last week!
Blue Class: Hugo Zheng       Red Class: Joseph
Pallant
1CW: Rosie Thundercliffe Boughton
1VW: Joey Buckle
2CB: Esme Taylor                   2JM: Alfie-Lee
Markwell
3GP: Gabrielle Ivo                 3JH: Lily Palmer
4CT: Louiz Taylor                    4JW: Kohan Page
5RH: Isabelle Dowson           5SC: Malik Hassan
6LH: Raya Cunningham         6AHR: Sidnee Orwin






